Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAUSA
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, April 16, 2018, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Capdevila’s at La Teresita – Banquet Room, 3248 W. Columbus Drive, Tampa, Florida 33607

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: At this Open House transportation officials will provide updates and information from the following organizations and studies, including the Florida Department of Transportation, the Regional Transit Feasibility Plan, West Tampa Multimodal Plan, City of Tampa, Hillsborough Area Regional Transit Authority, and the Hillsborough County Metropolitan Planning Organization. The Florida Department of Transportation will discuss information related to the Tampa Interstate Study Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement, the Northwest Expressway Design Reevaluation, I-275 Operational Improvements, SR 60 Operational Improvements, Westshore Intermodal Center and other transportation related topics.

The format will encourage open dialogue to provide information, address questions and ideas. Attendees are invited to stop by at anytime between the hours of 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. There is no formal presentation.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Madeline Pfingsten, Madeline.Pfingsten@dot.state.fl.us or (813)975-NEXT (6398).
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least Seven (7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Christopher Speese, by phone at (813)975-6405, or via email at Christopher.Speese@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: TampaBayNext, TampaBayNext@dot.state.fl.us or (813)975-NEXT (6398).
